
Placer  supervisors  to  hear
appeal regarding Homewood
The  Placer  County  Board  of  Supervisors  is  meeting  at  the
Granlibakken Conference Center and Lodge in Tahoe City on Nov.
15 at 9:15am to discuss the Homewood Mountain Resort proposed
project.

The County’s Community Development Resource Agency’s Planning
Division will bring the project forward. Supervisors will be
asked  to  consider  a  third-party  appeal  of  the  Planning
Commission’s  action  to  approve  a  conditional  use  permit,
planned  development  permit  and  the  vesting  tentative
subdivision  map  for  the  project.

The Homewood project agenda item is scheduled for 9:30am and
is a public hearing.
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